
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law requirements, public notice is 

hereby given that members and a possible quorum of the Village Board of Trustees may be 

present: 

 

Wednesday June 15th 2022 

7:00 p.m. 

Village Hall – Board Room 

E121 South Second Street 

Spring Valley, WI 

 

This is a Nursing Home board meeting in conjunction with Village of Spring Valley Board 

members who are able to attend.  If a quorum exists the meeting will adjourn to closed session. 

 

 

Luann Emerson 

Village Clerk 


